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2013 Bond Redeemed 

 

PMP Limited advised on 18 September 2015 that it had sent a notice to the Noteholders of 
the $50M bond issued in 2013 (ISIN:AU3CB0215259) that it intended to redeem all of its 
existing Australian dollar 8.75% fixed interest notes on 23 October 2015. 

PMP Limited confirms these notes were redeemed today. 
 

For more information please contact: 

Mr Geoff Stephenson  
CFO 
PMP Limited 
Tel: (02) 9412 6000 

 

 

 

 


